
 

 

NEWSLETTER 16th NOVEMBER 2018 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

      

     TERM 2 
   

 

Week 4 
 
 

Monday 19th Nov 
Dolphins Forest School 
3-4pm Young Voices 
 
Tuesday 20th Nov 
 
Wed 21st Nov 
3–4:30pm Hi 5 Gym Club 
4:30-5:30pm Hi 5  
Multisports Club—SPACES 
AVAILABLE 
 
Thurs 22nd Nov 
3-4pm Magical Maths 3/5 
NO FIRST AID CLUB 
 
Fri 23rd Nov 
Y4/5 & Y5/6 Cinema  
2:30pm Celebration  
Assembly  
 
 

       Week 5 
 

 
Monday 26th Nov 
Y1,Y2 & Y3/4 Cinema 
Dolphins Forest School 
3-4pm Young Voices 
 
Tuesday 27th Nov 
 
Wed 28th Nov 
3–4:30pm Hi 5 Gym  
4:30-5:30pm Hi 5  
Multisports Club—SPACES 
AVAILALBE 
 
Thurs 29th Nov 
3-4pm Y6 First Aid 
3-4pm Magical Maths 4/5 
 
Fri 30th Nov 
Y4/5 & Y5/6 Cinema 
2:30pm Celebration  
Assembly 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

ATTENTION —AN IMPORTANT DATE FOR YOUR DIARY!! 

FOGS are very excited to announce the date of  this year’s         
Christmas Fete with the magical Santa’s Grotto:     

  SATURDAY 8TH DECEMBER  11—3pm   
Please plan to come along and support this fantastic event. 

Please have a look at the separate flyer sent home today with more         
information and class requests for donations of items towards the raffle 

hampers.               

HOUSE POINTS 
Term 2 

 

This weeks places: 

Kearsney:    1ST 
Redoubt:       2nd 
Connaught:  3RD 
Burgoyne:    4TH 
Overall leader board: 

Kearsney:     496 
Burgoyne:     494 
Redoubt:        491 
Connaught:   490 

WRITER OF THE WEEK 
 

The nominations this week are: Nayan, Melvyn, Louis, Arthur & 

Zoya, Shannon and Ramyar. 
 

The winner is: NAYAN!! 

                     Please turn over to read his work. 

         OUR SUPERSTARS!  
 

    Our superstars this week are:  Drew, Youden, Lola, 

Leon, Deepanshu, Riley, Racheal, Shannon, Kabir, James,  
Anika, Maisie, Shikha, Prakriti, Meadow, Joseph, Alicia & Felicity. 

 

                                                           Well Done!! 

Remembrance Day  

Thank you to Mrs Kemp 

and all the staff for    

arranging our beautiful 

Remembrance Day    

memorial.   We are   

hoping to be in the East 

Kent Mercury next week!  

Also keep your eyes on the website too for Mrs Kemp’s 

blog on her involvement in a moving “People’s        

Procession” in Central London as a “nation’s thank you” 

to WW1 Soldiers. 

Thank you to 

everyone who 

supported  

CIN 2018  today—

we have raised a   

total of £152.00!! 

 Thank you from  

Starfish class to the 

parents who donated 

food for the class  

Diwali/ Tihar  

celebrations  


